
Ridge Road PTO Meeting  

November 17, 2022 

Meeting cancelled due to officer conflicts.  Meeting agenda shared with all who asked.   

BINGO Night: 

Vern has ordered the prizes, and they have arrived.  Melissa is ordering a few more cases of 
chips, from Sam’s club.  We have 4 parent volunteers, who will arrive at 6:15.  The volunteers 
have been confirmed by Melissa.  Kelly Boston will be coming to organize the materials for 
BINGO.  We currently have over 150 RSVP’s.  Drinks and Chips will be available for sale for $1. 

Staff Appetizer Party: 

The PTO traditionally puts on a Staff Holiday Party, during which the staff exchange ornaments.  
Our budget for this is $400.  The party is on December 21st at 2:30pm in the library.  Kelly 
Boston will be assisting with this party, but we also need 1-2 more parent helpers, to decorate 
and set up.  Please let us know if you are interested in assisting with this party.   

Parent Council Notes: 

*District Wide meetings will be coordinated to include both parents and administrators.  Patrick 
Patterson, principal at GR, will work with those involved in logistics and timing.   

*There was a brief capital project update-the stadium locker rooms were going to bid and we’re 
wrapping up design work on BFE. 

*The process to create and select a mascot will be released in the coming months.  Be on the 
lookout for information. 

*There will be two tech items coming to parents in December/January; parent learning 
offerings on the district’s new learning management system(canvas), and NYSED’s digital survey 
that is now required annually by the state. 

*Lastly, there was encouragement given to engage in board meetings, whether in person or to 
tune in via the livestream. 

 

Clothing Sale: 

All items have been distributed.  Big thanks to Rainbow Lettering for the quality products, and 
big thanks to Jackie Perkins for doing the set up for this sale! 

Make Up Picture Day: 

Due to Photographer conflicts, Make up Picture Day will now be Monday, November 21st.  

4th Grade Chorus Concert will be Friday, December 16th @ 7pm in the RR Café. 

Next PTO Meeting will be on January 11th, at 6:30pm in the RR Library, Babysitters Provided. 


